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The Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk  

Now Accepting Appointments for Valentine’s Day Weddings 
 

Appointments for Valentine’s Day civil marriage ceremonies are available on Friday, Feb. 14 at 
the Los Angeles County Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk (RR/CC). 
 
To make an appointment for a civil ceremony, couples can fill out an online marriage license 
application (click here) and bring the confirmation page into one of seven RR/CC offices, along 
with $90 for a public license fee or $85 for a confidential license.  
 
At an RR/CC office, couples can then make an appointment for a civil ceremony.  A $25 
ceremony payment fee is required to confirm an appointment.   
 
A branch office directory and a step-by-step guide to getting married on Valentine’s Day can be 
found here.  
 
The mission of the Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk is to serve Los Angeles County by providing 
essential records management and election services in a fair, accessible and transparent 
manner. For more information, visit www.lavote.net. 
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